Government of Pakistan

Office of the AIG (General), Islamabad Police

- - - -    Tender Notice # 01, FINANCIAL YEAR 2022-23   - - - -

PURCHASE OF UNIFORM ITEMS & STITCHED UNIFORMS

CORRIGENDUM



Tender advertisement for purchase of uniform items and stitched uniforms published in nationwide newspapers on 18th March 2022. Date of submission of bids is hereby extended upto Wednesday 11th May 2022. Other terms and conditions shall remain the same. 
Assistant Inspector General of Police,

General, Islamabad.

(Secretary – Purchase Committee) 

Contact for further information: 9258371 (Ext: 124)

Government of Pakistan

Office of the AIG (General), Islamabad Police

- - - -    Tender Notice # 01, FINANCIAL YEAR 2022-23   - - - -

PURCHASE OF UNIFORM ITEMS & STITCHING OF UNIFORMS



Islamabad Police intends purchase of uniform items and stitching of uniforms during financial year 2022-23. Interested bidders having valid NTN / STRN may obtain free of cost tender documents by hand from General Branch, Police Lines, H-11, Islamabad by giving an application on firm’s letter head. Bids will not be acceptable without properly issued tender documents. Sealed tenders on firm’s letter head will be received by hand only till 11:00 am on Wednesday 20th April, 2022 and will be opened the same day at 11:30 am. This tender notice may also be seen on PPRA & Islamabad Police websites.

Assistant Inspector General of Police,

General, Islamabad.

(Secretary – Purchase Committee) 

Contact for further information: 9258371 (Ext: 124)

